
 

 

 
 

   

  

 

  
  

 

                     

 

 

26 June 2025 

 

Dear Parents and Carers, 

I am writing to inform you that our annual Open Evening will take place on Thursday 10 

July. This important event offers prospective families the opportunity to visit the school, 

meet our staff and students, and experience first-hand the vibrant community and strong 

values that underpin life at The John Fisher School. 

As in previous years, a number of our students will be invited to support the evening as 

guides, helpers, or subject ambassadors. Those involved will be notified in due course. We 

are, as always, grateful for their contribution to this significant occasion in the school 

calendar. 

To allow time for staff to prepare, school will close early at 2:30pm on Thursday 10 

July. In recognition of students' involvement in the evening, school will begin at the later 

time of 10:00am on Friday 11 July. Please note that staff training will take place from 

8:30am that morning. 

Thank you, as ever, for your continued support and partnership in your son’s education. 

We look forward to showcasing our school to the wider community and truly value the 

role that our students and families play in making this possible. 

With every good wish, 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mr R F Teague 

Headteacher 

 


